
December 2017 Board Report  
Child Nutrition/Food Service 

 
 

 For the month of December Child Nutrition worked endlessly on providing caterings to 

all departments of the district for Christmas gatherings for employees/staff dinners.  

 

 During the Christmas break we had lunch provided to the community students at Napi 

kitchen from 11a-2pm Tuesday Dec 26-Friday Dec 29th.  

 

 We have had the chance to catch up on OPI Reimbursements and Fresh Fruits and 

Vegetables reimbursements. 

 

 We have received a letter from Montana Food Bank congratulating our department in 

the dedication at providing breakfast to the students of Browning Public Schools. 

Because of the hard work here at Child Nutrition to make breakfast a priority, Browning 

Public Schools had one of the top breakfast programs in the state during the 2016-2017 

school year.  Our breakfast program allowed an average of 62% of all students to start 

there day with a nutritious meal.  

 


